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Grant Information: 

• The 2017-2018 PHHS Grant closed on 9/30/18 and the next round began on 10/1/18. 

Evaluation and Reporting: 

• Quarter 4 reports will be coming in soon from partners.  

• There are no new Centers for Disease Control and Prevention (CDC) or State updates for evaluation 

and reporting this quarter. 

Success Stories: 

• Our CDC Project Officer requested we submit a success story regarding embedding the Division of 

Public and Behavioral Health (DPBH) Obesity Prevention and Control Program into PHHS as an 

innovative strategy to maintain the program. 

• We will begin reviewing other success story ideas from the quarter 4 grant reports soon. 

 


